
Meeting Cancelation Notice 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby 
given that the January 2, 2019 Minnetonka Park Board meeting has been 
canceled. 
 
Questions about this meeting cancelation may be directed to the 
Recreation Services Director at 952-939-8360. 
 
       
 
Dated: December 6, 2018 
   

 
Kelly O’Dea 

      Recreation Services Director 
 
This notice was published by: 
• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 
• Posting on the city website. 
 


